
Sausalito Marin City School  
District

Superintendent’s Report March 14,2017



UpdATES SINCE WE LAST MET:
1. County Superintendent’s Meeting
2. Visited Venetia Valley School 
3. Met several times with Pecolia Manigo, Terena Mares and 

Bettie Hodges.
4. Spoke along with Tara Seekins and Beth Minor at the 

Sausalito Women’s Club.  Thanked them for recognizing 
educators and their gifts.

5. Met/conferred with Legal on several items.
6. Visited Point Bonita YMCA to discuss enrichment 

opportunities for our students.



UpdATES SINCE WE LAST MET:
6.  Met with MCOE and Board of Trustees (Barrow and Turner) 
to learn about the Request for Proposals being launched in 
relation to a District Consolidation Study.

7.  Convened the first meeting of the Budget Advisory 
Committee.  Thankful to those that were in attendance, and 
those that will be joining the team moving forward.

8.  Met with representatives of Willow Creek Academy to 
discuss the cost share calculations of the Basic Aid 
Negative Excess challenge.  



One Highlight of 
Many Great 
Moments



New School Spirit T-Shirts! Go Panther Pride!!!



Parent Advisory Committee:
Informs the LCAP and the Board regarding 
programs

Community Advisory 
Committee:
Informs the District about Bayside 
MLK Specific Programs

Budget Advisory Committee: 
Informs the Board regarding 
options for funding the work.

What do we want to do 
for kids?

What will it look like?

How will we pay for it?



Team Report
Terena Mares (MCOE)
155 Point Corrective Action Plan

Pecolia Manigo (PLAN)
LCAP and Parent Advisory Committee

Sujie Shin (CCEE)
Community Advisory Committee
Next Meeting: March 21 (5:00 to 
6:30)



Preview of Next 
Report

California’s new Accountability 
Dashboard for Schools

● Student Performance in 
academic areas

● School performance in several 
areas

Summer School 2017

Professional Development Plans 
for Summer 2017


